
Chair Brad Witt, and members of the House Agriculture and Natural Resources Committee, 

 

I strongly support House Bill 2841 and the mining community has needed a bill like this for 

some time. 

 

Joel Grothe 

27025 Trask River rd 

Tillamook Or, 

97141 

(503)815-8292 

 

Please enter into records. 

 


